
King’s Social 27 April 2017 
 

The 2017 King's Social took place on Thursday 27 April (oddly enough on 'King's Day'!).   

We had 24 enthusiastic participants, including 5 newcomers which was very encouraging as, of course, the 

whole point of the Socials is to encourage new members of all abilities to join in Club events. 

 

We had 7 teams of 3 playing a straightforward, stableford scramble off 3/4 handicap! Apart from one shower, 

the sun shone brightly and the wind dropped considerably - making very pleasant golfing conditions!  This 

was reflected in the excellent scores - the lowest gross being 44 Stb and the highest 51,  

see also the overall scores in Proware! 

 

The winners were Vincent, Stephen and Hans. 

Of course, as is traditional with Royal Socials, we also had prizes for the best dressed players 

 - Henk Wapstra for the most stylish King, 

 and Peter and Ingrid Behrmann for the most orange dressed!   

Nely Borst also got a prize for the most stylish Queen! 

 

Judging from the reactions of the participants, the event seems to have been a great success - many thanks to Kjeld 

and Anna for stepping in at the last moment to help after Erik was unfortunately taken ill at the last minute. 

 

I believe there are further socials planned for the year - please try to support them –  

if they are half as good as this one, a fun time will be had by all!!!! 

 

Cheers!  

Clare 


